
Jon Van Noorden 
 
Jon's initial involvement in the Club was through coaching his daughter Natasha and his son, Garth in 
Under 10 to under 16 age groups. During that time, he joined the boys' championship committee, 
eventually becoming Chairperson.  This led to involvement in the General Committee and ultimately 
to being President from 2005 to 2010.  
 
As well as presiding over the Committee at some times of difficulty and change, Jon was a significant 
contributor to the Tournament as one of the “flying” squad who moved from venue to venue to 
support the venue staff.  In addition, Jon's business provided board sponsorship for the Club. Jon 
was awarded life membership in 2010. 
 


